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IS PLMW FOR YOU?
PLMW is aimed at folks who are late-stage undergraduates, Masters, or 
PhD students and also those who are first-time conference attendees. 

Regardless, if you’re interested in PLMW: please apply! 

 PLMW@SPLASH 2022 specifically welcomes applications from members 
of underrepresented groups in computing.

WHY MIGHT YOU WANT TO ATTEND PLMW? 
➔ You think programming languages are interesting!
➔ You want to know:

◆ What is it like to attend an academic conference?
◆ What is the difference between a Masters & PhD in PL?
◆ What job opportunities are available?

➔ You want to meet other people (students, researchers, etc.) who 
are also interested in PL!

WHAT IS PLMW? 
The Programming Languages Mentoring Workshop is an event for 

folks interested in programming languages (PL) to learn about 
research, graduate school, meet others with similar interests, and 

attend mentoring sessions.

Want to learn more? Questions? 
https://2022.splashcon.org/track/splash-2022-PLMW 

WHAT IS SPLASH? 
PLMW@SPLASH is located at the SPLASH conference, which hosts 

events, talks, and publications about what is new in PL and software 
engineering. PLMW attendees have full access to the conference!  

Attend events from NZ 

or virtually

Limited funding is 

available!

There is a short application to fill out

https://2022.splashcon.org/track/splash-2022-PLMW

